## PENINSULA SANITATION SERVICE PO BOX A ILWACO, WA 98624

August 23, 2011

## Dear Customer:

This letter is in regards to the notification we have received from the Royal Heights transfer site.

Due to increased costs, the Royal Heights Transfer Site in Raymond will be increasing their tonnage fee from \$98.98 per ton to \$100.58 per ton. This increase will become effective on October 1, 2011.

If you have any questions concerning these changes, you may call our office at 360-642-2541. You may also contact the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission at PO Box 47250, Olympia, Wa 98504-7250 or 800-562-6150, or e mail @wutc.wa.gov; if you have any comments on these changes.

Sincerely yours,

Diane Carter Manager